
May 2020  Elementary Board Report 
 

1. ESSA team still working on our Action Plans for future years (SEBH, Math, Reading) 
2. Working on establishing clear MTSS procedures for our teachers and student assistance 

team for the 2020-2021 school year 
3. Interviews held for ½ time Title I position 
4. PLC’s met weekly looking at students and needs during this Covid timeframe 
5. Return to Learn plan working with Equity committee -SPED, ELL, at risk, TAG 
6. Teachers completing check out process 
7. McDonalds characters did a meet and greet through the food pickup line 
8. Worked with Chickasaw Conservation and Morris Landscaping on giving out lilac bushes 

to families 
9. IEP meetings with families/teachers 

10. Deliver meals every Monday/Wednesday to some families 
11. Preschool tuition letters sent out 
12. Met with all paras 1:1 to talk about this previous school year and next year and complete 

check out process 
 
 

  


